
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 19/11/2024 10:08:50 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

19/11/2024

MRS Sandra Lang
21 Fairlight Crescent ST
NSW 2094

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

This is just a terrible idea. Please save our bay and the marine life. It’s one thing opening up a
small cafe but saying we should allow superyachts is not environment friendly. It will destroy
our bay. As a local resident I strongly disapprove on this proposal.




